
                                                                                                                          
 

The Black Pear Trust Christmas Card Competition 

We are excited to announce a new Trust-wide competition that we invite all children 

to take part in.  

Christmas could be a little different this year but the joy of receiving a Christmas 

card will not change. All 3 schools in the Trust would like to design their own 

Christmas card to send to everyone in the local and wider area, who supports them 

throughout the year.  

If your child would like to take part, please ask him/her to draw a Christmas picture 

in the box below. They may use pencil crayons or felt tips but NO collage or items 

such as glitter should be stuck to the paper – it doesn’t print well. The picture can be 

of anything, as long as it is Christmassy, cheerful and bright; we want to make 

people smile!  

The winner from each school will have his or her picture made into a Christmas card 

and there will also be an overall winner from across the Trust too, chosen by Miss 

Pritchard.  

All entries must be in school by FRIDAY 20th November, 3pm. Winners will be 

announced on Friday 27th November. We look forward to seeing the entries.  

 

 

 

  


